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Public Hearing —Introducing Ordinances
June 6+, 2022

Council President Greg Redden called the public hearing to order at 6:00 pm. Other
councilpersons present were Andy Lemon, David Gomes, and Skip Powell. Also present
was clerk Jack Travillian, town attorney Heather Peters along with Superintendent Audi
Findley. The meeting was also available on Zoom.

Public Hearing;

The purpose of this meeting was for introduction of several ordinances:
ORDINANCE 2022-W0-008: ORDINANCE TO ADOPT DEVELOPMENT
APPLICAITON PROCESS AND CHECKLIST FOR GREENVILLE WATER
UTILITY. The ordinance was read and discussed; opened for public comment. No
comments were offered.

ORDIANANCE 2002-WO0-009: ORDINANCE TO AMEND ORDINANCE 2020-WO-
015 ADDING EXTRAORDINARY COSTS ADJUSTMENTS. The ordinance was read
and discussed: opened for public comment: No comments were offered.

ORDINANCE 2022-W0-010: CONCERNING CERTAIN AMENDMENTS TO THE
CONNECTION CHARGES FOR NEW CONNECTIONS TO THE TOWN OF
GREENVILLE WATSEWATER COLLECTION AND TREATMENT FACILITIES
FOR MULTI-UNIT DWELLINGS: The ordinance was read and discussed: opened for
public comments: No comments were offered.

Motion made by President Redden to close the meeting, seconded by Councilman

Powell. Meeting was adjourned.
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